
Thursday 19th November 2020 

Diary Dates 

Friday 20th & Monday 23rd November   PD DAYS—School closed to pupils  

  

Copies of our 

newsletters are on 

our website and 

Facebook page 

Momentum  

Bees 
'Ken in Bees has had a great time creating these 
amazing playdough models independently.' 

 
Samir is here choosing his 
favourite Nursery Rhyme. 

Momentum  

Acorns  
Acorns class have all settled in well 

this week. We have enjoyed lots of 

Nursery Rhyme activities for Nursery Rhyme week.  

Bees 
Bees have had lots of fun learning about 

Nursery Rhymes. We acted out óOld MacDonaldô. 

Deer 
 

Sparrows  
Sparrows have enjoyed exploring the nursery rhymes      
ñ5 speckled frogsò and ñOld MacDonald had a farmò 
through messy play as part of World Nursery Rhyme 
Week.  

This week, some classes in school took part in 
World   Nursery Rhyme Week.  Lots of fun       
activities happened across school around this 
year's rhymes:  The Wheels on the Bus,               
5 Speckled Frogs, Miss Polly, 
Hickory Dickory Dock and Old 
MacDonald. 



 

 Coronavirus (COVD-19) - School Update 
 

 

If we believe your child has 1 or more of the symptoms, we will ask you to collect him/her and book a test (by calling 
119) or by going to the Government website. 

 

Symptoms are: 

§High temperature  

§New, continuous cough 

§Loss or change to sense of smell or taste 

 
As a gentle reminder please do not send your child into School if they or anyone in the  household display 

any symptoms of Covid-19. Please self-isolate the household  and arrange for a test of the symptomatic 

person.  

If the test is negative your child can return to school. If you do not get a the symptomatic person tested 

your child will need to isolate for 14days with the rest of the household 

 

If your child is feeling poorly or unwell, please can we kindly remind you to keep your child at home until 

they have made a full recovery.  

Message from PTFA 
 
Tettenhall Wood School PTFA held their AGM on 11th      
November on line. Thank you to everyone who took 
part. The committee members are now J Callender 
Chair, D Stevens Treasurer, R Callender Secretary,   
J Charnell-Kear Committee member. 
 
Our PTFA fundraising has taken a big hit this year, so 
we would like to end on a high, and we need your 
help. We are  taking part in the Big PTA Raffle 2020,   
a nationwide extravaganza, taking place between   
20th October and 6th December 2020. 
 
Purchase tickets and be in with the chance of winning 
up to £5,000 in each of the draws at 
www.bigptaraffle.co.uk. Each £3 ticket will generate a 
number that will be entered into all 12 draws. 
We are excited to be a part of The Big PTA Raffle 
2020 and look forward to seeing if you are a winner! 
 
Many thanks, Julie 

 Christmas Jumper Day          
 11th  December 2020  

 
 
 
 
 
LŦ students wish to be creative and  design 
their own  jumpers or add  embellishments. 
That would be great! 
 

 

 
PTA would like to say a huge thank you to Glitterbell 

Crafts for their  donation of £40 from a raffle they did 

on Facebook.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers.  
 
The government has made the subject of Relationship and Health Education (RHE) statutory for Primary age pupils 
and the subject of Relationship, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) statutory for Secondary age pupils; due to this 
change, we have    recently updated both our PSHE and RSHE policies, and our PSHE curriculum. This is to ensure 
that our PSHE curriculum meets the needs of our pupils but also fulfils the government statutory requirements. The 
curriculum has been adapted to ensure it is relevant and appropriate to our pupils.  
 
There will be a two-week parent consultation period which will begin on 23rd November 2020 and end on 7th       
December 2020, where any questions you have about the curriculum or policies can be answered. The relevant   
documents and more  Information on the process will be emailed out to you on the 23rd November. The draft PSHE 
framework, and PSHE and RSHE Policies will be on the school website in the óPoliciesô section. We look forward to 
hearing your views on our proposed curriculum, as we feel that a comprehensive PSHE curriculum is essential to 

providing our pupils with the necessary skills to live safely and as independently as possible.   

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/get-a-test-to-check-if-you-have-coronavirus/
http://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/

